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NOTICE 
 

Subject: -  Regarding students who belong to other states for appearing end 

semester examination Nov-2020 

 

Some students have written to the university that it is difficult for them to appear in the 

examination starting from Nov-2020 due to COVID-19 and transport issues in Punjab. In this 

context all the students are advised to appear in the examination (by taking full precautions related 

to COVID-19) despite these difficulties as the COVID-19 cases are decreasing rapidly (only 2 

cases are being reported per one lakh in Punjab). Also except train, other public transport facilities 

are easily available in Punjab. The colleges / institutions have been directed to follow all 

government directions regarding COVID-19 like wearing of masks, sanitization, social distancing 

etc. Anyhow, if there are still  some students who feel that it very difficult and risky for them 

to appear in the examination, starting from November 4, 2020, the examination of such 

students will be taken later on under proper invigilation and with fees. 
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